
Heavenly  seeks  to  expand
summer operations
Heavenly Mountain Resort wants to start expanding its summer
operations next year, with the goal of having the projects in
the ground in the next building season.

Before they can move forward the U.S. Forest Service must sign
off on the proposal. Public comment is being taken by the Lake
Tahoe Basin Management Unit.

The projects are consistent with the improvements identified
in Heavenly’s Master Plan Amendment.

Additions would include a climbing wall, zipline canopy tour,
adventure course, aerial challenge park and zipline center.

The Adventure Peak climbing wall would be replaced with a
larger,  realistic  three-dimensional  rock  structure
approximately 30-feet high adjacent to the Tamarack Lodge. A
Discovery  Forest  Zipline  Canopy  Tour  is  proposed  for  the
forested area between Tamarack Express lift and the Big Easy
trail. The Discovery Forest would provide a tree-bound zipline
and  canopy  tour  activities  that  would  incorporate
environmental  education  information  designed  for  children.
This would require selective tree removal.

A proposed Bear Cave Challenge Course adjacent to the ski
school  near  Tamarack  Lodge  would  include  a  multi-level
climbing structure approximately 40-feet high. Selective tree
removal would be required.

Boulder Cove Challenge Park would be built across from the
base of the gondola stairs and would include a self-guided
challenge  activity  that  consists  of  a  series  of  vertical
wooden  columns,  platforms  and  rope  walkways/bridges
approximately  30-feet  high.  Limited  tree  removal  and  limb
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removal of existing trees would be required.

A new Zipline Center would be constructed in the area between
the existing tubing hill and the Big Easy lift and would
include  four  ziplines  approximately  1,000  feet  in  length.
Limited  tree  removal  would  be  required  and  low  voltage
electrical and communication lines would be installed. A total
of 40 trees would be removed for the entire project.

Comments should be turned in by Dec. 21. For more information
on  the  proposal,  contact  Jonathan  Cook-Fisher  at  (530)
543.2741 or email jcfisher@fs.fed.us. A map of the proposed
project area is online.
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